
From: Vankeerbergen, Bernadette
To: Burry, Alexander
Cc: Heysel, Garett; Aski, Janice; Peterson, Derek
Subject: Russian 5250.01 and 5250.02
Date: Friday, October 09, 2015 9:04:00 AM

Dear Alex,
 
On Friday, October 2, the Arts and Humanities Panel of the ASCC reviewed proposals to change the
 credit hours of 5250.01 from 3 fixed to variable 3-4 (as well as change the number from 5250 to
 5250.01) and to create a new decimalized number 5250.02 for Dostoevsky (also variable credit 3-4).
 
The Panel unanimously approved both requests with one contingency and one recommendation:

Contingency: Panel thinks it is an issue that extra session will not be scheduled as regular class
 time with the Registrar’s office before start of semester. Furthermore, in order to have a
 course count for 4 credits, this fourth hour would need to be scheduled every week (not
 every other week).
Recommendation: Define criteria for extra credit. How do students earn extra points? Syllabus
 mentions 1-3 points for attending two extra sessions but does not clarify how the decision
 will be made to attribute 1 point or 2 points or 3 points.

 
I will return both course requests via curriculum.osu.edu in a minute to enable the department to
 address the Panel’s feedback.
 
Should you have any questions about the feedback above, please feel free to contact Janice Aski, or
 me.
 
Best regards,
Bernadette
 
 
Bernadette Vankeerbergen, Ph.D.
Program Director, Curriculum and Assessment
Arts and Sciences
The Ohio State University
154D Denney Hall
164 W 17th Ave.
Columbus, OH 43210
Phone: 614-688-5679
Fax: 614-292-6303
http://asccas.osu.edu
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